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DECEMBER 2017 NEWSLETTER 

NEXT UPCOMING EXHIBITIONS 
TAKE-IN FOR FALL SHOW AT CSG 
2 DECEMBER, 11:30 – 2:00 
Reception during Artwalk, 8 December.  
Voting for Members’ Choice until 6:30  
Awards at 7 p.m. 

Spring 2018: Innova Arts (This will be the 
prospective members show.) 

Fall 2018, Mobile Arts Council 

NEXT GENERAL MEETING 
March 3, 2018, 9 a.m., at the Garden House  
MEMBER NEWS 
• Satomi Atelier has a solo show at MAC in December 
• Lydia Host has been nominated for an Arty Award in 

the category of Arts Educator! 
• Member winners in the MAA open show: 

Best of Show - Corky Goldman 
Southern Art and Framing Award - Deborah Guy 
Alabama Art Supply- Veronica Galey 
Shibui Chapter - Best Use of Ink - Mary Rodning 
MAA Certificate of Merit Award - Judy Aronson 

• Members accepted into the Sumi-e Society 
of America exhibition: Carol Wiggins, Doris Amster, 
Mary Rodning, and Karen McGahagin 

• During the month of October, the Artists' Place Gallery 
at the Episcopal Church of the Redeemer exhibited the 
works of Roxann Dyess 

• Conroy Hudlow had a solo show at the Alabama 
School of the Arts at University of Mobile, in October 

• Karen McGahagin, Phillippe Oszuscik, Mary 
Rodning, Lynda Smith Touart, and Carol Wiggins, 
were in the Fall Semmesonian Show, in  the Semmes 
Public Library.   

• In the 2017 Colors of the Coast show: 
Abstract Award - Nancy Barry "Breaking Dawn" 
Botanical Award - Phyllis Henson "Ginger" 
Denise Inge Memorial Watercolor Award - Deborah 
Guy "Escaped" 
Nancy McFarland Cobb Memorial Merit Award - 
Philippe Oszuscik "Cubist Venus Fly Traps" 
Judy Aronson, Joanne Brandt, Ann Brooks, 
Deborah Rae Hall, Janet Hinton, Karen 

McGahagin, Frances Muchnik, Barbara Rettig, and 
Mary Anne Trovato were juried in. 

• Karen Spaulding exhibited a solo show in Optera for 
the month of September. Lynda Touart in October. 

• Nancy Wininger has a new email address: 
nawi1950@gmail.com 

DUES 
($30) for the ensuing year are owed on June 1st. 
You must be current to enter any exhibitions or to 
vote. You may pay at the meeting or at the 
exhibition take-ins, or send your checks to: 

Treasurer, Watercolor & Graphic Arts Society  
P. O. 81701  
Mobile, AL 36689  

Click here for: WGAS Google Calendar  

Click here for: WGAS on Facebook  
Be sure to "Like" us on Facebook - and tell your 
friends; we have 760 Likes so far! There is a new 
Members Only Facebook site to discuss matters 
pertinent to our Society. Members please join! 
WGAS Members Only 

 

 

Merry Christmas!!!! 

Happy Holidays!!!! 
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